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Dear Miss Mortimer: 

REF ID:.989· 

• 
3932 Military Road 
Washington- 151 D. o. 
18 Janu&rJ l94o 

I must begin by apologizing tor the long delay in 
acknowledging receipt of JOur note ot September 25, 
torvarding Mr. Ross' paper on undec1phered languages, 
I hope you vill be good enough to convey my sincere 
thanks to Jlr. Ross and to tell him that I have enjored 
reading his paper, which I hope he v111 publish 1n 
some journal devoted to such sub_jects. I alao wish 
to thank htm tor the reprint or·an article in the ·Journal 
ot the Polynesian Society.. I am bappy to add tbat to 
rq collection. 

I hope this tardy reaponse t~ds you in excellent 
health and continuing to do the very interesting things 
that occupied rou during the var. 

M7 verf' best greet1Dgs to JOU and to my many 
friends for the New ~r. 

Sincerely yours, 

William F. Friedman 
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